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15th June 2022 

Year 7 Induction Day – Wednesday 6th July 2022 

Dear Pupil, 

We are looking forward to you becoming a pupil at Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School in September. 

For many pupils, it can be worrying moving from primary to secondary school. If you are worried then 

this is normal. We will do many things to make the transition process as smooth as possible for you. As 

part of the transition process, we would like you to visit us on our ‘Induction Day’ on Wednesday 6th 

July. During the day, you will be involved in variety of different activities and lessons so that you have a 

better understanding about going to school at Cardinal Wiseman. 

Please arrive at school between 8:20 and 8:40am at the main Reception where you will be met by staff 

and some of our student prefects. The day will finish at 3.15pm.  

Some questions you will need to know the answers to: 

Lunch-time arrangements 

Lunch will be provided free of charge, as will a break time drink and snack courtesy of the Governors.  

However if you have any allergies please feel free to bring your own packed lunch. You should bring a 

bottle of water with you to school, which you can re-fill at break and lunchtime. 

What do I need to bring with me? 

You will need your pencil case and school bag.  

Do I need to wear my Junior/Primary School uniform? 

Yes. 

We look forward to meeting you soon. If for any reason you are unable to attend, please ask a parent/carer 

to inform us at Induction Evening on Tuesday 5th July. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr Swanwick (Headteacher) 
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